
 

 
 
 

New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program Update:  Residential 

New Construction 

 
The construction environment continues to rebound in New Jersey as we 

recover from the recession.  The increase in activity across the state has 

been reflected in participation in the New Jersey Clean Energy 

Program.  In the first two and a half months of Fiscal Year 2016 the 

Residential New Construction (RNC) Program has received over 6,000 

requests for projects to be registered.  We are excited about the increased 

interest in participating in the Residential New Construction Program and 

encouraged in the momentum building in energy efficient construction.   

 

This unprecedented number of registration requests has expended the 

existing budget available to the Residential New Construction 

Program.  Until funds are reallocated into the RNC Program, we will not be 

able to register any more projects. We are working together to develop a 

process moving forward that will enable fast track projects to continue to 

participate in the program.  We will continue to communicate as we work 

through this.  All other areas of the RNC Program will operate as normal 

during this time.  The budget constraints only effect enrollment and re-

enrollment of projects.    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


